
 

 

 
                                              Memorandum No. 22-35  
 
 

 DATE:    September 7, 2022 

  TO:         Mark E. Berman, City Attorney   
  
  FROM:   Anthony Alhashemi, Project Manager                  
 
  SUBJECT:  Request for Ordinance- Airpark Engineering Services RLI E-10-22 
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Commission approved the ranking for RLI E-10-22 Airpark Engineering Services and 
the consultants below were awarded contracts.  
 
 Kimley-Horn & Associates, Inc 

 
 HDR Engineering, Inc. 

 
 
Please prepare the Ordinance for the proper City Officials to execute the below 
mentioned agreements for professional continuing services.  
 

• 1597 Kimley-Horn Professional Consulting Agreement. 
 

• 1600 HDR Engineering Professional Consulting Agreement. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any additional information that may be 
required. 
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